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Schools Division of Tabuk City

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 9, 2021
Division Memorandum
No. 213, s. 2021

MEETING WITH PROSPECTIVE TEACHERS FOR THE NEWLY OPENED
INTEGRATED SCHOOLS AND SENIOR HIGH SCHOOLS

To School Heads Concerned
Federico Flores Jr.-SEPS
Volunteer Teachers
All Others Concerned

1. There will be a meeting with prospective teachers for the newly opened integrated
schools and senior high schools on August 11, 2021 8:00a.m. at the SDS Office.

2. The objective of the said meeting is to orient prospective volunteer teacher for the
opening of integrated schools and senior high schools.

3: Participants to this meeting will be the following:

IRENE S. ANGWAY-SDS
FEDERICO FLORES JR.- SEPS
Laya IS- 3

Lacnog IS-2

San Pablo IS-3

Guilayon IS-3

Amlao IS-3

Maledda IS-1

Toppan IS-2

Balong NHS-1

Bulo NHS-1

School Heads of the above-mentioned schools- 9
Secretariat-1

4. Currently employed participants are advised to prepare their own locator slips.
5. Meals and snacks during the conduct of the said activity shall be charged
against Division local funds subject to the usual accounting rules and

regulations.

6. Attendance is a must.

IRENE S. ANGWAY, PhD, CESO VI
Assistant Schools|Division Superintendent

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
OSDS/JAM
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